USO MEETING

Richland Branch of the USO will sponsor a benefit dance Saturday night, April 1 at the Grade School Gymnasium. Kelley's Melody Keys will furnish the music. There will be surprise entertainment including a \$25.00 War Bond given during the evening. Admission will be \$2.00 per couple with an additional 25¢ per person for table reservations. Advance sale of tickets and table reservations will begin Monday, March 27. See Mrs. Gordon D. Kelley at the Richland Dry Cleaning Agency.

LOST

Glasses belonging to a boy of thirteen, student at Richland School. Anyone finding glasses please get in touch with Mrs. Belle Watkins, 37-R, or telephone R-186, Richland Housing Office.

CHURCH SERVICES

National Lutheran Council, Orval Westby, Pastor.

10:10 a.m. - Sunday School and Adult Class at the Grade School. 11:00 a.m. - Divine Worship Service at the Grade School Gym.

For information call Sister Veda Johnson at telephone 32, Barracks 6A, Hanford.

Rev. Orval Westby of the Richland Lutheran Church invites all Lutherans and their friends to the reception for Rev. C. P. Ramussen, Seattle Area Supervisor, for the National Lutheran Council. The reception will be held Tuesday evening, March 28 at 8:00 p.m. in the Grange Hall.

SOFTBALL

The first softball organization meeting was held in the Richland Grade School, Tuesday March 21 to make plans for the coming season. Much enthusiasm was shown. An eight team departmental league was formed with prospects of other leagues being started in the dormitory and village areas. There will be another meeting, Monday evening, March 27 at 7:30 p.m. in the Grade School. The representatives of the teams will discuss schedules and other league details. Any others interested in forming softball teams are invited to attend.

WILK DELIVERY AND BOTTLE SHORTAGE

New residents who wish milk delivery service started are requested to call Tenant Jervice, Phone 183. Milk bottles are scarce. Housewives are requested to place all empty milk bottles where the delivery man can get them daily.

CLOTHES LOCKERS

Number of residents who have had their furniture transferred from other cities have been furnished clothes lockers in order to protect their clothing while being shipped. These clothes lockers are the property of the du Pont Company and are to be returned to the furniture warehouse as soon as they are unpacked. Please contact Mrs. Tyner at 491 and a truck will be sent to make a pick up.

SCRAP PAPER PICK UP

The next scrap paper pick up will be made Saturday, March 25 by the Boy Scouts. Your cooperation in having your paper bundled and on your front porch will be appreciated.